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Limited access to nature-protected Caves.
Gated caves in Rana are listed, as well as the persons who have the right to borrow the keys. New restricted rules are 
made for access, because of earlier and recent negative experience (particularly for the caves themselves).  A debate 
on what to be done with new discoveries needing nature protection is invited. Is it a point not to publish such 
discoveries?
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